Holy Rosary School

Parents Club Meeting Minutes

November 10, 2011

Currie Baker, President, called the meeting to order and welcomed all those who were in attendance. Board Attendance-[Carl Baber, Vice President, Marti McGaughey, Treasurer and Karen Ginther, Secretary]

Vice Principal Mary Jo Mcfaul and Nancy Dennehy presented a check to Holy Rosary School on behalf of Homestreet Bank.

Father John led the opening prayer.

No Official Parent Club Business

<u>Treasure's Report – Marti McGaughey</u>	None
Vice President's Report - Carl Baber	None
President's Report – Currie Baker	None
Principal Report - Michael Cantu	None

Fundraising Chair Reports -

Heart Auction - Ann Conway

Ann Conway announce the 2011-2012 Heart Auction Theme. The theme this school year will be

"Putting on the Ritz".

Ann announced volunteer opportunities to help with the Heart Auction next year. See the Holy Rosary School website for details.

Guest Speaker- Kim Estes from Savvy Parents Safe Kids

Prevention tips for Savvy Parents and Safe Kids

www.savvyparentssafekids.com

Currie Baker, President closes the meeting

The next Parent Club Meeting is on Thursday, December 1, 2011 at 6:30PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Karen Ginther- Secretary